Habs

HABERDASHERS’
ELSTREE SCHOOLS

Monday 30 June 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,
Coach Travel for New Joiners

Congratulations on your child’s place at Habs from September 2025. The following
information is provided to help you book transportation for your child to and from school.

Tickets for regular travel

If you wish to apply for a place on the coach service from the Autumn Term you can now do
so via the online form by clicking here. Priority is given to new students, and we encourage
families to complete their request early.

All requests to join the coach service for September are processed in the order of receipt and
tickets are sold subject to availability.

If you are unsure of your child’s travel pattern at the start of the Autumn Term, please complete
the form for all possible days and times you may wish to use the service. If you then find that
during the first 2 weeks of the new term you need to make some adjustments to fit your child’s
co-curricular activities, we can assist with these changes. Adding travel days and times can
be more challenging than reducing travel as our routes can become busy.

Transport Information
You can find details of all coach services on the Habs School website and on the coach section
of Firefly.

e Network Map — shows all stops on the network. Click on the stop marker to display
routes, times, and pricing information.

e Coach Terms of Service — Gives guidance for parents, career, and passengers on how
to use the coach service. It is essential that all students, parents, and guardians read
this document carefully before using the coach service.

e You can also access further information including FAQs, contact details and other
coach related information in the Coach section on Firefly.

e You can contact the Transport Team 020 8266 1920 or by email at
transport@habselstree.org.uk. Please note, July is our busiest month in the calendar
and it may take a little longer than usual to receive a reply.

The Transport Team and | look forward to welcoming your child to the coach service in
September 2025.

Sincerely,

Ms Emma Summers
Transport Manager

Mr Robert Sykes, Headmaster
Habs Boys, Butterfly Lane, Elstree, Herts. WD6 3AF

HM@habsboys.org.uk 020 8266 1700
Registered charity no. 313996

Dr Hazel Bagworth-Mann, Headmistress
Habs Girls, Aldenham Road, Elstree, Herts. WD6 3BT

HM@habsgirls.org.uk 020 8266 2300
Registered charity no. 313996



https://forms.office.com/e/qpffFRsHKF
https://panel.schooltrackerapp.com/parents/MapStops?token=54WxWMcXPvW9
https://www.habselstree.org.uk/girls/wp-content/uploads/sites/4/2025/05/Coach-Terms_of_Service_May_2025.pdf
mailto:transport@habselstree.org.uk

